
                                 Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday January 11, 2021  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Richard Hansen. Present were 

Richard Hansen, John Hass, Bryan Hathaway, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Justin 

Anderson, Gary Larson, Jay Englund, and Orv Halvorson. All rose and pledged 

allegiance to the flag. 

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made 

by John Hass and seconded by Bryan Hathaway. 

      Richard Hansen stated that Spencer Brook Township asked to purchase road salt from 

Bradford. It was decided that it would not be practical.  

      The Isanti County Engineer said the possible detour to Highway 95 will go to the 

north of Highway 95. Thus, there should be minimal affect to Bradford Township roads. 

      Roads for which grants should be pursued are those in Bradford Estates, those in 

section 1, and possibly Roanoke section 6 and 7. 

      There was discussion of the second dwelling proposal by Isanti County. 

      Brenda Springer presented the Treasurer’s report. John Hass moved to approve and 

pay the claims. Bryan Hathaway seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.  

      The Board of Audit was set for February 8, 2021. 

      There will be a broadband meeting on January 22, 2021 at the Isanti Government 

Center. It will also be virtual. 

      The people leasing the Whitetail building have installed a drain in the shop and took 

out the partition in the shop, at their expense.   

      We adjourned at 8:20 p.m. The motion was made by John Hass and seconded by 

Bryan Hathaway. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                Thomas L. Anderson, clerk                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

   



 

 

 


